
 
 

 

 

Monday 

5/22 

Tuesday 

5/23 

Wednesday 

5/24 

Thursday 

5/25 

Friday 

5/26 
Dungeons and Dragons 
with Sarah 

 
Color Scavengar Hunt 
with Jordan  

 
 

Lava Lamps with 
Thelma 

 

Fruit Salad with Lena 
 
 

DIY Chip Dip with Taylor 
 
 

Drinky Drinks with Lilli 

 

Wear sunscreen 

and don’t forget 

your waterbottle! 

 

  

Full Day at 

North Star 

 

 

Don’t forget to 

bring a lunch! 

[GRAB YOUR READER’S ATTENTION WITH A GREAT QUOTE FROM THE DOCUMENT 

OR USE THIS SPACE TO EMPHASIZE A KEY POINT. TO PLACE THIS TEXT BOX 

ANYWHERE ON THE PAGE, JUST DRAG IT.] 

 

 

 

Monday 

5/8 

Tuesday 

5/9 

Wednesday 

5/10 

Thursday 

5/11 

Friday 

5/12 
Dungeons and Dragons 
with Sarah 

 
Pet Rocks with Jordan 

 
Mario Kart with Thelma 

Cat and Mouse with 
Caitlin 
 
Ziplock Ice Cream with 
Taylor  
 
Musical Chairs with 
Jasmine 

Friendship Bracelets with 
Lilli 
 
Galaxy Jars with Kianah 
 
 
Pasta Salad with Sarah 
 

 

BINGO with Alina 
 
 
Chalk Art with Kris 
 
 
Chess with Hunter 
 

Hungry Hungry Hippos 
with Lena 
 
Melty Bead Creations 
with Taryn 
 
Kickball with Hunter 
 

Monday 

5/15 

Tuesday 

5/16 

Wednesday 

5/17 

Thursday 

5/18 

Friday 

5/19 
Dungeons and Dragons 
with Sarah 

 
Bird Feeders with 
Jordan 
 
 
Paper Bag Art with 
Thelma 

Foam Paint with Caitlin 
 
 

DIY Butter with Taylor 
 
 

Uno Tournament with 
Lilli 

 

Fifth Grade 

Graduation 

Self Portraits with 
Alina 
 
Lemon Volcanos with 
Kris 
 
Chess Tournament 
with Hunter 

Coke Can Garden with 
Lena 

 
 

Rock, Paper, Scissors, 
JUMP with Taryn 

 
Baseball with Hunter  
 

Double Eagle Children’s 

Choice Newsletter 

  

HELPFUL INFORMATION: 
Site Phone Number (505) 480-1298 

Office Phone Number: (505) 296-2880 

Site Email: Doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: Sarah@childrens-choice.org 

Registration Email: Welcome@childrens-choice.org 

A QUICK WORD FROM YOUR 

FRIENDLY EVERYDAY SITE DIRECTOR 

AT DOUBLE EAGLE 

 

 I just wanted to take a minute to thank everyone for such 

a wonderful school year! I’m already looking forward to 

the fall semester and I can’t wait for everyone to come 

back after summer break! I hope you all have a fun and 

safe summer! 

               -LENA MENDOZA  

mailto:Doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org
mailto:Sarah@childrens-choice.org
mailto:Welcome@childrens-choice.org
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Bubble 

Wands 

This week we took advantage of 

the changing weather to make 

our own bubble wands outside. 

The kids used pipe cleaners and 

beads to create any shape they 

wanted and then put them to 

the test. They had a lot of fun 

combining their favorite colors 

and trying different shapes to 

make the best bubble.  

“I made a heart shape but I 

don’t think the bubble will 

come out heart shape.”  

-Elison 

“My first one didn’t work so I 

wrapped it tighter and then it 

worked!” 

-Penny  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Creative Team Work 

In Clay Creations Club the kids were challenged to work in teams to create a fun and crazy monster. As a 

team they had to decide who was going to make each part of the monster. They were also challenged to 

come up with a name, what their monster ate, and where they lived. It was really fun to see how they 

worked together to make some crazy creations. 

“This is Cray and this is Hap because one is always crazy and the other is always happy!” 

          -Evie 

“We made a whole royal family, and their kids are made out of marshmallows!” 

                              -Annalise and Marley  


